
15th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Early Years Family Day at the British Embassy compound
Monday, 6th May 2024

Departing from TBS at 8:45 am, returning to TBS at 2:00 pm

We are excited to invite you to our Early Years Family Day which will be held on Monday
6th May at the British Embassy. This day provides an excellent opportunity for families to
get to know each other and to engage in fun activities together with your child and their
teachers.

We would highly encourage (grand)parents to accompany their (grand)child although
there will be a limit of two adults per student. You are welcome to bring younger siblings,
but they will be the responsibility of the parents at all times. Transport from school will be
provided. You can also choose to travel to the British Embassy with your own transport,
but please be aware that there is no parking available at the British Embassy. You might
be able to park at the nearby Big Mart. However, this is at your own risk and spaces are
limited. Please ensure to come to the event with an ID with a photo. This could be your
TBS ID card.

We will leave school at 8:45 am and arrive at the British Embassy at approximately 9:15
am. A morning snack, lunch and drinks such as coffee and tea will be provided.
The morning will be filled with fun activities for young and old, followed by lunch at 12:00
pm. We will leave the British Embassy at 1:30 pm and expect to be back at TBS around
2:00 pm.

Please let us know how many people will accompany your child and their full
names, any dietary requirements and your transport choices by filling out this form.
Please complete the form by Thursday 18th April so we can proceed with the
planning. Thank you in advance.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CAO9tJaMqxsrburQR79j76Y8tupSyVgiOMPLHdyOMRE/edit


We are already looking forward to this special day and would be delighted if you could
join us.

Kind regards,
Alex Yates


